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Message from the Headteacher
It's been a very busy week this week at school.

On Tuesday, we welcomed our new Reception parents to a coffee 
morning so they could meet the staff as well as each other. It 
was very well attended and we will be holding another one next 
Wednesday morning. 

"Awesome!" and "Best Trip Ever!" were just a couple of the 
exclamations from Year 2s on their Trip to the British Motor 
Museum at Gaydon in Warwickshire on Thursday. After meeting 
'Herbert Austin' (the first man to mass produce cars in Britain) and 
'Bertha Benz' (the first ever driver of a motorised vehicle) we got to 
see, touch and even sit in many of the amazing, old vehicles in the 
exhibitions. "All aboard!" shouted Kiara and Sonny as we sat on a 
100 year old wooden London bus and sang songs. This very active 
and busy day finished with a Science investigations into frictions 
surfaces on distances travelled of lego cars.

On Thursday, Year 3 went to visit Ufton Court for an immersive 
ancient Egyptian experience. We learnt about some of the 
superstitions held by Ancient Egyptians when dealing with the 
dead, whilst taking part in a drama to embalm a Prince. We also 
looked at Ancient Egyptian artefacts and learnt more about how 
Egyptians use different types of writing by making our own ink to 
write with and having a go at being a trainee scribe!

Today the Reception children went to The Story Museum in Oxford. 
They began their visit by putting on spacesuits and listening to a 
story set in Space. They carried on their adventure with a story 
journey featuring lots of fictional characters.

On Friday, 30th June, we will be holding our Annual Sports Day.  
We would like to follow the format we used last year and invite 
all parents to bring a picnic to share with their child from 12pm.  
Children can come to school in their PE kits and wear a T-shirt in 
their house colour. If they do not have a coloured T-shirt they should 
wear their school PE shirt and coloured bibs will be provided. 
Please ensure that children come to school wearing sunscreen, a 
hat and that they have their water bottle with them please. 
If you would like your child to have their usual hot or packed lunch, 
and you haven’t already, please complete the form https://docs.
google.com/forms/d/1dIfgqM5LI1qbNyVv7S4_1BH4JS8kwGrIC5
kTX1hxXkk/edit by Monday 26th June in order to gauge kitchen 
numbers. 

In the morning, there will be a carousel of activities including long 
jump, high jump, throwing etc.

In the afternoon there will be running races from 1.15pm, beginning 
with the Reception class, ending with Year 6 and then relay races. 
Once races have finished, you will be welcome to take your child 
home.

We now have a total for the PTA Summer Fete. With your support, 
they rasied an amazing £2500. Thank you to all who came and to 
our wonderful PTA for all their hard work.

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Noah, Olivia-Grace, Riley

Year 1 – Alice, Lily, Kyle

Year 2 – Ernie, Bea, Whole Class

Year 3 – Max, Charlie, Whole Class

Year 4 – Lucas, Macy-Jean, Kishan

Year 5 – Ruben, Nathan, Mathilda

Year 6 - Sam, Millie, Cooper

Prayer for St Paul
from Romans 8

For those who love God, everything works out 
for good, because God has chosen us 
to bear the image of Jesus. 
With God on our side who can be against us? 
Even if we face hard times or are threatened – 
God ’s love is greater still and nothing can ever 
separate us from his love. Amen



Dates for Summer Term
Saturday 24th June PTA Sponsored Run for the King’s Coronation

Wednesday 28th June New Parents Coffee Morning - 9am 

Thursday 29th June PTA AGM (NEW)

Friday 30th June Sports Day (Change of Date)

Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th July Year 5 Bikability 

Wednesday 5th July Whole School Photo (NEW)

Thursday 6th July Year 6 Transition Day at CNS 

Friday 7th July

Year 6 Transition Day at CNS 

Move Up Day 

PTA Disco

Thursday 13th July Year 6 End of School Production - 6pm

Thursday 20th July End of Year Mass & Memories - Whole School

Thursday 20th July School closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 2 Trip Year 3 Trip

Reception Trip



 

  
HHoollyy  TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  SScchhooooll  
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CClleeaanneerr  

Commencing immediately, we are looking to appoint a hard-working, enthusiastic and 
dedicated cleaner to join our after-school cleaning team.  

The successful candidate will need to have a flexible and positive approach, as well as 
being a keen team player. They will work under the guidance of the School Business 
Manager and senior cleaners. 

Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School is a welcoming and vibrant school with a caring 
and supporting ethos. Our cleaners are an integral part of our team and are highly 
valued. 

Visits to our school are warmly welcomed. If you would like to visit, please telephone, 
or email the school office on 01608 643487 or office.3420@holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk. 

  

CCoonnttrraacctt  TTyyppee: Permenent 

WWoorrkkiinngg  HHoouurrss: 15 hours per week  

SSaallaarryy  RRaannggee::  Grade 16 Scale Point 2 (£10.60 per hour) 

  

AAddddiittiioonnaall  AApppplliiccaattiioonn  IInnssttrruuccttiioonnss  

Please call the school office on 01608 643487 for further information.  
 
  
SSaaffeerr  RReeccrruuiittmmeenntt  
 
The Pope Francis Catholic MAC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment. This post involves the type of work with children and young people that 
requires applicants to undertake a Disclosure and Barring Service check. The possession 
of a criminal record will not necessarily prevent an applicant from obtaining this post. 
All users are considered confidentially and according to the nature of the role and 
information disclosed. 


